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Next meeting is 
August 17th at : 

 
AMVETS POST 66 
700 MCHENRY RD 
WHEELING, IL. 60090 

 
Start time - 7:00 p.m. 

Meetings are the 3rd 

Monday of the month. 

RENEW YOUR BLUE 

MAX & AMA 

MEMBERSHIPS!! 

 

AMA CHARTER 1040 

GOLD LEADERSHIP 

CLUB 

THE PRESIDENTõS TRACK 

by Steve Haas  

The summer picnic was a great success even though the 

winds did not cooperate.  I think it was gusting to almost 30 

mph and only a few brave souls risked their planes.  It 

looked like everyone that showed up had a good time and 

had plenty to eat.  Everyone walked away with a door prize 

and we had a good number of ARFôs to give away.  I cannot 

say thank you enough times to Bob Breckler, Gene Derbick, 

and Carl Will for all the hard work they did to make the 

picnic a great success.  

  

Lynne Walters is looking to 

retire from her newsletter editor 

position so if someone could 

step up and take over for her 

that would be great.  Lynne has 

been doing it for 8 years and 

has done a great job. The 

newsletter is being done in 

Microsoft Publisher and the club 

would be willing to purchase it if 

you do not have it.  

 
Just in case you have not heard the AMA dues will be going 

up to $75.00 for next year but if you renew by September 

15 they will hold the $58.00 cost.   

 
Our August Fun Fly should be on Aug. 16th at 10:00 am, 

weather permitting. The program at the August Meeting will 

be done by Steve Gelman on battery care and charging.  

 
The raffle prizes will again be gift certificates from a local 
hobby shop.  
    ~ Steve    
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MEETING MINUTES   by Murry Randell, Secretary 

 

July 20, 2015 Meeting 

 
The July 20th, 2015 meeting of the Blue Max RC Flying Club was called to 

order at 7:01 pm by President Steve Haas. 

Around The Hangar 

Presidentôs Report ð Steve Haas:  Meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Steve Haas. 

Secretary Report ð Murry Randell:  The minutes were accepted as published in the newsletter.   

Treasurer Report ð Bob Wisinski:  Financial information is available to members upon request.  

Newsletter Report ð Lynne Walters:  Lynne would like to have someone take over doing the monthly 

newsletter as she has been doing it for many years. 

Webmaster Report ð Doug Bradbury:  The website will be updated with the current safety rules. 

Committee Reports: 

Banquet ð OPEN:  No report. 

Field Marshal ð John Haderly/Jim Kaufman:  The holes that the tail hooks go into have been cleaned out. 

Fun Fly ð Steve Gelman:   The July fun fly.  1st Place - Martin Michalski,  2nd Place - Mike Melendy, 3rd 

Place - Ron Petterec, 4th Place - Steve Haas. 

Noise ð Shlomo Rimer:  Itôs been quiet. 

Picnic ð Carl Will/Gene Derbick/Bob Breckler:  29 members have responded for a total of 64 so far. 

Proficiency ð Duane Lang:   Congrats to John Haderly who passed his Solo test. 

Program ð OPEN:  No report. 

Safety ð Don Linder:  No report. 

Refreshments - Bob Breckler:  Thanks to Bob. 

                   Welcome Guests        Welcome New Members  

                    Four                                      Tyler Stengel 

Old Business 

The Forest Preserve will be updating the signs. 
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Crash Reports 

Matt Hauser - On landing was near trees, crashed and totaled plane. 

Steve Haas - AeroMax either stalled or radio glitch. 

Cliff Kroening - P-51 electric was armed, accidently hit throttle & plane hit another plane. 

Ron Petterec - Katana, on final, plane snapped and went in. 

Dale Pate - when reaming out a prop on a drill press, it flew out and cut him. 

Steve Gelman - Citabria, someone landed the wrong way and taxied into Steveôs plane. 

New Business 

Flight Fest will be held in Glenview at the Glen on Sept 26.  It will start at 1 pm.  Blue Max will participate. 

Ron Petterec announced the estate sale of RC items due to the death of Eddie Boyer who was a Skylark 

member. 

Blue Max member, John Warnimont passed away at the beginning of July.  Condolences to the family. 

Yohay Hahamy presented 

an interesting program on 

how he built a Top Flite      

P-47 Thunderbolt kit.  It has 

a DLE 60 with Robart 

retracts.  He started with air 

ones but later changed to 

electric.  The sliding canopy 

is something to see.  The 

plane weighs 27 lbs. 
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Show & Tell 

Bob Wisinski with his Great Planes 

Dazzler with an Enya  40. 

Howard Bifeld with a Sundowner 36 size. 

Mike Melendy with an E-flite Rhapsody electric. 


